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Agency for Conservation Archaeology

October 29, 1979

Mr. Nelson Muncy
P.0. Box 1037
Artesia, NM 88210

Dear Mr. Muncy:

Enclosed please find a copy of the Agency for Conservation
Archaeology's clearance report for Nelson Muncy on October
26, 1979. No archaeological sites were located, however,
several isolated manifestations were recorded during the
course of this reconnaissance. ACA recommends archaeological
clearance for the project and suggests that construction be
allowed to proceed as currently planned.

1f I may be of further service to you, do not hesitate to
call me at (505) 562-3332/2254.

Yours sincerely,
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Dr. Peter S. Miller
Director
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